

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)

In May 2018 the law is changing. We'd like to continue to keep you up to date with our work, the difference you're making and how else you can support us. And we need a 'Yes' from you today in order to stay in touch. Please see the attached form, we would appreciate if you could fill it in and either email back to ghdt@gambiahorseanddonkey.org.uk or send to our postal address Brewery Arms Cottage, Stane Street, Ockley, Surrey RH5 5TH

Without your form we will not be able to contact you after the 25th of May 2018, this include sending you our newsletter. If you wish to continue receiving it, please send the form in today. We only usually contact you twice a year to send newsletters or to thank you for donations. We do not send out unsolicited appeals but may update you on news or events via email between newsletters

Your personal data is for the use of GHDT only and will never be shared with 3rd party companies.

You can find more information on GDPR and how it affects you, at www.eugdpr.org

You can unsubscribe at any time by emailing the office.

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) Consent

YOUR DETAILS		
(Mr/Mrs/Ms) Forename	Surname	
Home Address	37.3 June 12.5 11.2 Per 12.5 150. (April 10.	
	Postcode	
Email Address		
Telephone Number		
Signature:	Date:	

Please tick here \Box to confirm that you happy for The Gambia Horse and Donkey Trust to keep you updated on our work, marketing and fundraising using the details you have provided above. Without this consent GHDT will not be able to contact you under new General Data Protection Regulation.

Please tick here \square if you wish to be removed off The Gambia Horse and Donkey Trust' database. You will not receive any future updates and your contact details will be permanently removed.